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ISM/PRN/095/2021-22                                                                                    04th October 2021                 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII)  

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

The occurrence of the Cyclone Shaheen and its impact in several parts of the Sultanate has 

been unfavourable, hampering normal functioning and movement. By considering the above 

scenario and the safety of all stakeholders, it has been decided to start the Physical classes 

for STD XII with effect from Sunday, 10th October 2021 as per the earlier intimations on 

the hybrid classes and time table. 

There will not be online classes on Tuesday, 5th October 2021 for all the classes from KG 

to STD XII as per the announcement from the Ministry of Education. The School office and 

Fee counter will remain closed on Tuesday, 5th October 2021. 

The online classes will resume from Wednesday, 6th October 2021 for all the classes from 

KG to STD XII as per the schedule and the time table intimated to the students. 

The School office and Fee counter will be operational with effect from Wednesday, 6th 

October 2021. 

 

With warm regards 

 

  

  

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


